Dear Chairman Wiggam,

We Ohioans are desperate to have our lives back. We do not live in a nanny state. We can self-mitigate and care for our own health like we have our whole lives. I am 74 years old and I have never seen my government do everything in its power to manipulate the people with fear as they misrepresent the facts about a mild virus. I can tell you story after story of friends and family who have lost their jobs or had their livelihood severely altered because their business is being destroyed. BUT, I don't know of a single person personally who has died with Covid-19!!! These mandates are downright SILLY!

My greatest desire would be for people who represent me in this republic to educate themselves on the RT-PCR test. This is not a binary test and the inventor of the PCR method said it should NEVER be used to detect infectious disease because it is 80% or more unreliable. Our kids are NOT at risk! Schools can't keep staff in the classroom because these ridiculous quarantine mandates keep them home every time they get near someone who "tested" positive. Our educators need educated as well! They are among those who live in fear. Get u one relief by working hard to get this passed in the House veto-proof!!

Sincerely, Linda Robinson 1060 Laurel Green Dr. NE N Canton 44720